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Aspire Post-CSCST Fellowship in Integrated Care - Louth- Meath Mental Health Services
The Health Service Executive, in partnership with the Postgraduate Training Bodies, is establishing a number of Aspire Post CSCST Fellowships to begin in July 2024 in key areas of need within the Health Service. Applications are now invited for the position of Aspire Post-CSCST Fellowship in Integrated Care (with an emphasis on the overlap between physical and mental health) in Psychiatry of Old Age, Louth- Meath Mental Health Services. This is a one-year fixed-term contract. The post will be based in Singleton House, Laurence Street, Drogheda.
This post offers an opportunity for doctors who have completed the Higher Specialist Training program in psychiatry to access further subspecialty training in integrated care services (with an emphasis on the physical and mental health interface), leadership and service development. The opportunity exists to develop advanced clinical skills and to become involved in research and service evaluation.

Severe mental illness is a recognised barrier to healthcare. The development of integrated care services aligns with National Health Strategy and will enable equitable healthcare provision. Louth-Meath Mental Health Services for Older People has a strong track record of integrated care service provision, service development and evaluation. This new development aligns with national health policy and will build on our existing networks, person-centred care philosophy and culture of clinical innovation to develop integrated care services and embrace new ways of working.

The successful applicant will have an exciting opportunity to develop and implement a local model of care for integrated care services. They will have the opportunity to develop skills in the areas of integrated care, leadership models, service development and service delivery through self-directed learning, experiential learning, reflective practice, and participation in local and national working groups. The Fellow will have a unique opportunity to enhance their clinical expertise in medication management, multi-morbidity  and the interface between mental and physical healthcare. They will be supported to engage in service evaluation, audit and research. They will develop skills, knowledge and experience, enabling them to become a leader in integrated care service provision. This will address the physical healthcare of those attending mental health services ensuring that the right care is delivered at the right time and in the right place. 

· All Aspire Fellowships offer: SpR Salary (highest point of scale) and headcount for the duration of the fellowship

· Eligibility to access the Higher Specialist Training Fund during the fellowship

· Formal recognition of achievement following completion of the fellowship from the relevant Irish Post Graduate Medical Education Body/Bodies

· A high quality fellowship experience in Ireland that will improve competitiveness for positions within Ireland.
All applicants must be currently registered with the Irish Medical Council (IMC) and will have completed Higher Specialist Training in psychiatry.

Informal inquiries in relation to the above post may be made to: Dr Órnaith Quinlan, by telephone 00353 1 9893413/ 00353 1 9893400 or by email (Ornaith.quinlan@hse.ie )
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